From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 05 February 2016 18:55
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/01693/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:55 PM on 05 Feb 2016 from Mrs Kate Philip.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Muddle Barn Farm Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	Demolition of an existing dwelling and a range of large scale equestrian buildings and the erection of a replacement dwelling including associated works and landscaping (resubmission of 14/02157/F) 

	Case Officer:
	Nathanael Stock 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Kate Philip

	Address:
	New Barn Farm, Colony Road, Sibford Gower, Banbury OX15 5RY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We have been watching with interest the planning process for the redevelopment of Muddle Barn Farm. 

We are pleased to see the new plans submitted last month. They are a great improvement, on the previous application ref 14/02157/F.

Visually, the house looks a great deal more suitable for the site. The roof line is lower, less and smaller chimneys, and the removal of the parapet, makes the whole scale of the property appear smaller.

We will also feel less overlooked, now that the number of dormer windows has been halved from 8 to 4.

We also like the fact that the orientation of the house is now east-west, parallel to the local field boundaries and to New Barn Farm. We are happy that this has reduced the impact on our ourselves and the surrounding area.

Far less in fact than the ugly and large farm buildings, currently on the site.

We would therefore like to give our full support to this application and hope that a positive decision can be made without any further delay.

Kate and George Philip
New Barn Farm


